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Hi Eric,
Housing Contractors of California aligns itself with the comments of CalChamber, but also has the following comment.

As you know, industries like construction have minimal exposure to Type 1 and Type 2 violence. This proposal includes detailed
actions primarily directed toward employers with substantial Type 1 and Type 2 violence exposures.

We should find ways to reduce and minimize the actions required when employees need protection from only Type 3 and Type 4
Violence exposures.

This can be discussed in Advisory Committee, because other industries are similar to construction.

Thanks, Bruce
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